
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
26th April 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
I am pleased to report that students made a very positive start to the summer term last week, engaging well in 
lessons and enjoying the use of our vast outdoor green space at break and lunch times. It is lovely to see students 
sitting chatting with their friends or playing ball games on the field in their allocated year group areas.  
 
Covid update 
We continue to uphold the measures implemented to protect our community and will update you as and when the 
government decides that these precautionary measures are no longer recommended. This would be no earlier than 
17th May.  I cannot commend our student body highly enough for the maturity with which they follow the measures 
including the wearing of face coverings.  
 
We have received a delivery of further lateral flow test kits and they will be distributed to year groups in the next 
day or so.  
 
Uniform 
Following our reminder about uniform expectations at the end of last term, I am pleased to note that the vast 
majority of students are meeting our uniform expectations, including jewellery and hair colour.  
 
A small minority are persisting in wearing jewellery which is not permitted and is being confiscated.  The only 
jewellery allowed is a wrist watch and a pair of stud ear rings (one stud in each earlobe).  
 
Catering Survey 
The Six Villages Gate Café has been brought in-house and we are now able to pass on savings to the students. I 
would be very grateful if you would encourage your child to complete our lunchtime survey to assist our catering 
team in the planning of food choices and to enable us to ensure student voice is taken account of. The survey, open 
between from 3rd-17th May, can be accessed via Six Villages Academy or by scanning the QR code on the attached 
flier. 
 
Year 7 Parents’ Consultation 
A reminder that this will take place on Thursday 27th May 4pm-7pm and will be a virtual event. Details of our 
appointment booking system will be issued in due course. In the meantime, please make a note of the date in your 
diary. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Paul Slaughter 
Principal 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/SC9FXWK

